
 

 
 

3rd May 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 375 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 16 April 2024 for the following information: 

 

 

I am requesting data on allocations made for three. bedroom properties in the 

Lagmore, Twinbrook and Poleglass area of West Belfast under the freedom of 

information act.  

For the time frame February 2022 to present.  

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

There were 22 allocations of three-bedroom properties made to applicants by the Housing 

Executive, between 1st February 2022 and 31st March 2024, in the areas you requested.  

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  


